
NEB Meeting Minutes from January Through April
Are Now Available

The minutes from the National Executive Board (NEB) meetings in January,
February, March, and April are now available on the NEB minutes page of the
website.

https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/
https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/
https://www.natca.org/actioncenter/


NATCA Members, Family, and Friends Have Sent
More Than 27,000 Messages Calling on Congress to

Protect Our Retirements…Let’s Keep These
Messages Coming!

Since our Union launched a campaign on Monday evening, NATCA members
and our allies have sent more than 27,000 messages to members of Congress
calling on them to protect the federal retirement benefits of air traffic controllers
and other public safety professionals. Let’s keep this momentum going!



Our Union’s Action Center makes this process easy. It only takes a few
minutes for participants to send messages to their U.S. Senators and
Representatives. These messages are important! Lawmakers need to hear
from as many people as possible about the urgent need to protect Federal
Employees Retirement System (FERS) by preserving current benefit levels,
including the supplemental annuity, and opposing any increase in employee
contributions to FERS or Federal Employees Health Benefits Program (FEHB).

You do not have to be a NATCA member to participate. Any concerned
constituent has the right to reach out to their political representatives. Ask your
family members, friends, and neighbors to help protect your retirement by
joining our movement.

To learn more about this issue and tell your members of Congress that you
strongly support preserving FERS, visit natca.org/actioncenter.

https://www.natca.org/actioncenter/


Archie League Medal of Safety and Region X
Commitment to Safety Award Nominations Are Due

by May 15

We are currently accepting nominations for the 2025 Archie League Medal of
safety Awards and the Region X Commitment to Safety Award. For Archie
nominations, we are looking for the best saves that occurred at your facilities
between May 1, 2024 and April 30, 2025 ​.

The Region X Commitment to Safety Award is given annually to a Region X
member or team who has shown a profound dedication to ensuring the safety
of the National Airspace System (NAS). The peer-nominated award is to
recognize members for their dedication to safety, and any Region X member in
good standing can be nominated for work done since May 1, 2024 in their role
as an aviation safety professional.  

The deadline to submit nominations is May 15. More information about these
awards and the nomination forms can be found in the Awards section of our
website.

Our banquet celebration for the winners will be held at Communicating For
Safety in Las Vegas on Wednesday, Sept. 17, 2025.

If you have questions or are having trouble collecting all nomination materials,
please email outreachandevents@natca.org.

Visit our Website
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